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DPW&T has had the following events take place: 
• June 10, 2014 – Berwyn Heights experienced 5.7 

inches of rainfall in 90 minutes
• DPW&T immediately began a task order and 

started a general study and data collection
• DPW&T completed a recommendation report in 

September 2017
• DPW&T presented results to Council on 

September 17, 2018
• DPW&T’s contractor replaced and upgraded 

inlets during the summer of 2018
• DPW&T presented to Berwyn Heights on 

October 16, 2018
• DPW&T completed a full detailed analysis of the 

drainage systems in March 2021
• DPW&T presented to Berwyn Heights on 

April 5, 2021
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• The recommendations will be evaluated against all infrastructure Countywide for upgrades.
• Interim Conditions – DPW&T will continue to monitor and respond all PGC311 requests made

What can be done in the interim?
• Report any issues through PGC311
• Urgent needs during storm events can be reported through Dispatch for immediate assistance
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The following links are to assist residents:
• PGC311 -

https://pgc311.com/customer/servicet
ypes

• Dispatch – In the event on an urgent 
need within the Right of Way, call 301-
324-2710

• Rain Check Rebate -
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.g
ov/313/Rebates
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